
Rules Committee, 

Years ago I registered to vote as an Independent. I did not realize that it disenfranchised me 

from voting in the primaries. I feel this is not right and I should be able to vote for whomever I 

wanted to regardless of party affiliation. In effect, my vote did not count. There are too many 

ways we are losing our democracy. I am not electing an elector, I am electing a person. I 

want a national popular vote so all our votes count. It's time to get rid of the electoral college 

as well. 

Sharon Holford  

watersong41@gmail.com  

2580 SE Courtney, 5  

Milwaukie, Oregon 97222 
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